
																																													
	 	 	 May	Dinner	Mee*ng:		Passing	the	Torch	
	 	 	 	 Meet	your	new	officers:	

Incoming	OKC/SAR	Chapter	President	
Kyle	Reynolds	(leD)	will	be	sworn	in	
during	the	May	mee*ng.			Reynolds	will	
serve	the	chapter	for	the	next	two	
years.			Compatriot	Reynolds	will	be	
sworn	in	by	his	father,	Mar*n	Reynolds,	
OSSAR	State	President	and	past	
President	of	the	OKC/SAR.		Compatriot	
Reynolds	patriot	ancestor	is	John	Emery	
of	Pennsylvania.	

	Incoming	OKC/SAR	Vice	President,																
Colonel	Ken	Young,	JROTC	unit	Commander	
at	Edmond	North	will	be	sworn	in	during	
Monday’s	dinner	mee*ng.		Colonel	Young’s	
Patriot	Ancestor	is	Moses	Pullen,	of	
Virginia.			

Incoming	Secretary/Treasurer,	George	
Thompson	will	con*nue	serving	our	OKC	
chapter	of	SAR.		Compatriot	George	
Thompson’s	Patriot	Ancestor	is		Thomas	
Kent	of	Maine.					

May 2016
Heading by Megan Sanford

Chapter President’s 
Message

Next dinner meeting: Monday, May 9th, 6:00 dinner, 7:00 meeting, Rococo’s, 122nd & N. May 

Greetings fellow Compatriots.  

Please welcome the slate of 
officers who will be leading our 
OKC chapter for the next two 
year term.   

I have been honored to serve as 
your President over the past 
two years, and encourage all 
members to take an active role 
in participating with our OKC 
chapter of the Sons of the 
American Revolution.  For more 
information how you can serve 
on a committee, or become an 
officer, please contact any of 
your new officers. 

Also, please remember to bring 
Basic Needs to our dinner 
meeting for our local and state 
Veterans.  With Pride in the 
Past & Faith in the Future.  
Hope to see you Monday 
evening. 

In Patriotism, 

Patrick Cowan 



Robert R. Thomas has been so kind to 
continue to serve as the OKC/SAR  chapter 
Registrar.  Compatriot  Bob Thomas Patriot 
Ancestor is Edward Phelps of 
Massachusetts.   

    Terry D. Handley, Color Guard member,     
has graciously agreed to serve as      
Commander of the OKC/SAR Color Guard.       
Present Commander, Henry Baer III, will     pass 
the torch to Compatriot Handley     during the 
May meeting.   Commander     Handley’s Patriot 
Ancestor is Nathan Hall,     Virginia.

            

 ***************

Welcome new member, Skyller Glenn 
Hulslander.   Compatriot Hulslander 
was formally inducted during the April 
meeting.  Pictured with Skyller is his 
sponsor Wayne Nash.  Compatriot 
Hulslander’s Patriot Ancestor is John 
Hulslander of New York.   

***************

Chapter Secretary/Treasurer George Thompson reports we have 128 
paid members; with 4 applications at National waiting approval.  There 
are about a dozen members who have not paid their annual dues.  
Please do.

                     **************       

HELP YOUR CHAPTER GROW:   Do you have a son, grandson, brother 
or male family member or friend who may be interested in making 
application for membership in SAR?  Contact Robert Thomas, Chapter 
Registrar (405-737-6181)  rbjthomas@sbcglobal.net;    and Wayne 
Nash (405-844-4740)pnwnash@sbcglobal.net, who are available to 
assist in the genealogy, research and locating necessary documents.

                                

Membership Roster 
inquiries, contact 
Secretary George 
Thompson. 
(405)722-1286; 
gdt40@cox.net 
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